
From: Teira Paz, Rosa   
Sent: 13 October 2023 14:16 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: P01564444 - FW: S62A/2023/0022 - Further exchange - Notification of hearing - London 
Stansted Airport Bassingbourn Road Stansted Essex (Consultees) 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
Further to my previous email, 
 
I would like to share the update that Historic England has received a listing application for 
Stansted Airport. This is currently being considered by our Listing Team, who will 
subsequently make their recommendation to the Secretary of State. 
 
We reiterate that we do not wish to make any oral representations at the Hearing scheduled 
for next Tuesday 17th October 10:00 am. We wish however, to share this information with the 
Inspector that will be assessing the case, might it be useful to his assessment. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rosa 
 
 

Rosa Teira Paz  
Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas | East of England Region 

 
 

 

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 

           

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless 
specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy 
or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. 
We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information. 
 

 




